
 

 

November 20, 2023  
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza Bldg.   
5th Floor, Plot No.C-1    
‘G’ Block, Near Wockhardt, 
Bandra Kurla Complex    
Mumbai 400 051 
Fax:26598237/38                                                  
Symbol: DCW 

BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services, 
1st floor, New Trading Ring 
Rotunda Building, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
Fax: 22723121/3719/2037/2039 
Scrip Code: 500117 

 
Dear Sir(s)/Madam, 
 
Sub:  Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015  
 
We would like to inform you that, search operation under the Income Tax Act, 1961 is being 
carried out by the Income Tax Department at the Company’s Corporate Office, Registered 
Office, Factories and other premises of the Company. The Company has been fully co-
operating with the officials and responding to the clarifications and details sought by them.  
 
The manufacturing operations of the Company continue as usual and have not been 
impacted due to the search. We will update you on further material development in near 
future as and when the situation permits. 
 
Kindly take the above information on record. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
For DCW Limited  
 
 
 
Dilip Darji 
Sr. General Manager (Legal) & Company Secretary 
Membership No. ACS-22527 
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